
 
We hope you’re ready for warmer weather this week! The semester is winding down, but our 
programming isn’t cooling off! See below for important information and upcoming events! 
 

 
Registration for Summer and Fall Semesters Starts Tomorrow 4/12!! 
 
Tomorrow, April 12, current students and veterans can begin to register for summer and fall 2022 
courses. Register early to get the classes you want in your preferred format at your preferred time. New 
students start registering on April 19, so beat the rush! 
 
Log into Student Planning now to check your progress and add courses to your plan. Schedule a meeting 
with your advisor through Starfish if you need help selecting classes.  
 
Register now and pay later! Payment for summer classes is due May 1 and payment for fall classes is due 
August 1.  
 

 
Spring 3 Midterm Grades 
  
Spring 3 midterm grades have been posted. Please sign into the Lynx Student Portal and click on Grades 
> 2022 Spring Credit to see your midterm grades. 
  
If you disagree with your midterm grade(s), please contact your professor(s) directly. Any additional 
questions, contact the Records Office at records@carrollcc.edu. 
 

 
Annual Career Fair is Next Week on 4/19! 
 
Our annual Career Fair is about a week away on Tuesday, April 19 from 1 to 4 pm in the Babylon Great 
Hall! We have over 35 employers from a variety of in-demand industries who want to hire YOU! Find a 
list of employers on our Career Fair website. 
 
We’ll also be raffling off gift card prizes to Carroll students who sign in at the registration table. Don’t 
forget to stop by our table if your professor is offering extra credit as well. 
 
Keep an eye on our social media on Facebook and Instagram (@CarrollCCStudentEngagement) this week 
for helpful tips to have a great experience at the Career Fair! Questions? Stop into A118 to ask a staff 
member! 
 

 
Changes to Precalculus Classes at Carroll 
 
For non-STEM related majors, we will begin offering a one-semester College Algebra class (MATH 118) in 
Fall 2022. For STEM related majors, we will continue offering a one-semester Precalculus class (MATH 
130) which is a prerequisite for Calculus 1. 
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The last time that MATH 124 (Precalculus Part 2) will be offered is Summer 2022. Students who are 
preparing for Calculus I (MATH 135) for Fall 2022 must complete and pass MATH 124 by Summer 2022. 
Otherwise, Precalculus (MATH 130) will be the prerequisite for Calculus I (MATH 135). 

Please direct any questions to your advisor or one of the College Algebra & Precalculus Coordinators 
listed below.  

Jenelle Cutitta, jcutitta@carrollcc.edu, 410-386-8117 
Janice Stencil, jstencil@carrollcc.edu, 410-386-8553 
 

 
Cell Phone Reception on Campus 
 
Mobile carriers are decommissioning their 3G networks, which rely on older technology, to make room 
for more advanced network services. As a result, older cell phones may be unable to make or receive 
calls and texts, including calls to 911, or use data services. This will affect 3G mobile phones and certain 
older 4G mobile phones that do not support Voice over LTE (VoLTE or HD Voice). 
 
While cell phones that support 4G and 5G are not impacted by the phase-out, the signal inside buildings 
may be impacted as the 3G signal was better at penetrating walls. As a result, cell phone coverage at the 
college may be impacted. IT will be evaluating technology options to boost 4G and potentially 5G signals 
inside the buildings.   
 
In the interim, you can enable Wi-Fi calling on your cell phone and make sure you are connected to the 
college's open Wi-Fi network. This may help in receiving and making calls. Please note, these directions 
may vary by carrier and phone. 

Make a call with Wi-Fi Calling - Apple Support 
Make calls over Wi-Fi - Phone app Help (google.com) 

 
For additional information -  FCC statement on the migration.  
 

 
Upcoming Theatre Performance: A Doll’s House 4/28-5/1! 
 
The Theatre Department at Carroll presents A Doll’s House as their spring performance! Our 
performance of A Doll’s House is a new adaptation by Joanie Schultz and a shorter version of the play by 
Henrik Ibsen. Tickets are only $5 for everyone! Tickets can be purchased 30 minutes before each 
performance at the box office. Help us celebrate bringing back live audiences! 
  
Showtimes include April 28, 29, 30 at 7:30 p.m. and May 1 at 2 p.m. at the Scott Center Theater. 
 

 
ECE Club Diaper Drive Happening This Week! 
 
No amount is too little to give. The ECE Club will be holding a Diaper Drive this week, April 11-15, in the 
Babylon Great Hall. All donations will be used to stock our Food Locker on campus. Supplies you can 
donate include diapers, wipes, baby foods, lightly used or new clothing items, and children’s bath 
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supplies. You can help the families in our community, and anything can be life changing for these 
families. 
 

Volunteers Needed for Online Focus Group! 

The Office of Student Care & Integrity is looking for student volunteers for an online focus group. Carroll 
Community College has launched a new Resource Database and needs your feedback! This is your 
opportunity to let your voice be heard, collaborate with other students, and help contribute towards a 
college resource made for you! 

Sign-up to participate in a focus group on one of these dates: 

• Tuesday, 4/26/2022 from 11:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. 
• Wednesday, 4/27/2022 from 9:00 a.m. - 10:00 a.m. 
• Thursday, 4/28/2022 from 2:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m. 

 
Please complete this survey or scan the QR code below to sign up for a date and time to participate. 
More information will be available after sign-up. For questions, please contact Vini Desai at 
vdesai@carrollcc.edu. 
 

 
 

 
What’s Happening on Campus This Week and Beyond?? 
 

- Beat the Bots on 4/12! 

Are you tired of applying for jobs online and never hearing back? Learn about Applicant Tracking 

Systems (ATS) and how to get your resume in human hands! Sign up here to attend this 

workshop on Tuesday, April 12 at 1 pm in A125. This is a part of our Lynx Level Up series. Attend 

and you’ll be entered to win a gift card! 

- Employer on Campus: Visiting Angels on 4/13! 

Each Wednesday we’ll feature a different employer in the Cafe from 10:30 am to 1 pm looking 

to hire Carroll students. On April 13, Visiting Angels will be on campus to talk about their nuclear 

engineering jobs. Head over to talk to them about job openings! 

- Red Cross Blood Drive on 4/13 & 4/14! 

Join us for the final Blood Drive of the school year on Wednesday, April 13 and Thursday, April 

14 n A202 from 9 am to 2:30 pm each day! Feel free to sign up to volunteer or sign up to donate. 

We appreciate your generosity! Sign up to volunteer. Sign up to donate blood. 

- Serial Killer Trivia on 4/14! 

Join the Criminal Justice Club for a serial killer trivia night on Thursday, April 14 from 4 to 5 pm in 
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M157. Enjoy snacks and test your knowledge of all those podcasts and true crime docuseries 

you’ve been binging! Prizes will be given out to the winners. 

- Democracy Lab: Democracy and Ukraine on 4/14! 

On February 24 of this year, Russia launched an unprovoked, full-scale invasion of its neighbor, 

Ukraine. Together, we will consider what sparked this devastating conflict and what 

consequences it might carry for other democratic societies across the globe. Come find out why 

this war matters. This workshop will take place on Thursday, April 14 from 7 to 9 pm on Teams. 

Sign up here.  

- Decisions Affecting Others on 4/20! 

Join the REACH Committee for their Decisions Affecting Others event on Wednesday, April 20 

from 11 am to 2 pm in the Babylon Great Hall! The event will feature information and resources 

to prevent substance abuse and support those who struggle with addiction. There will be a V.R. 

simulation of drunk driving and training in administering Naloxone. You’ll also be able to talk to 

community partners from the Carroll County Health Department and The Westminster Rescue 

Mission. Stop by for educational resources and snacks! 

- Beyond the Bedside on 4/20! 

Are you interested in a career in nursing but don’t know what your options are? Alpha Delta Nu, 

Carroll’s nursing honor society, is hosting Beyond the Bedside on Wednesday, April 20 from 5 to 

7 pm in K100 to educate students about nursing careers outside the hospital. 

- Save the Date: Last Lynx Men’s Lacrosse Game at Home on 4/23! 

The men’s lacrosse will finish their season up at home on Saturday, April 23 at 1 pm on the Lynx 

Athletic Field. Cheer on the Lynx for the last time this season as they take on Millersville 

University Club Team! 

- Save the Date: Bad Art Day on 4/25! 

Bad Art Day lets you explore your inner artist without all the pressure. Grab a friend and come 

to the Library on Monday, April 25 from 1 to 2:30 pm to create some terrible masterpieces! 

Prizes for the most dreadful art created. 

 
Don’t forget to connect with Student Engagement online! 

- The Student Engagement DEN on Canvas! 

To keep up with what’s happening “on campus,” visit the Student Engagement DEN (Digitally 

Engaged Network) on Canvas. There are weekly events and information about campus 

resources. You should already be enrolled in the Student Engagement “course.” If not,  

1. Go to Canvas.  

2. Click on Courses on the left-hand menu.  

3. Click on all courses and then browse more courses.  

4. Search for Student Engagement. 

- Follow Student Engagement on Instagram and Facebook! 

Follow Student Engagement on Instagram and Facebook @CarrollCCStudentEngagement! We’ll 

post tips, quotes, funny things, and host contests where you can win e-gift cards. Follow us 

today! 
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